
From: Adina Levin 
Sent: Sunday, October 6, 2019 4:56 PM 
To: Martha Silver <MSilver@bayareametro.gov>; Randi Kinman 
Subject: Regional Rail Agenda item - questions for staff 
 
It is great to see the MTC consider ways to better plan and deliver major regional rail projects. 
 
The presentation described several important needs to improve coordinated planning, delivery, 
and operations, as well as coordination with land use.  The staff report described on important 
next step, which will be a Commission workshop in January 2020.  
 
In addition to this, are there other follow-up processes with defined next steps (or that are 
expected to have defined next steps). 

• What are any next steps with regard to coordinated operations (fares, schedules, 
wayfinding)? Is the next step the Regional Fare Integration study, or are there other next 
steps? 

• Are the next steps with regard to land use already integrated as part of the current Plan 
Bay Area process, or are there different next steps? 

 
Thank you very much, 
 
- Adina 
Adina Levin 
Council Member 
San Mateo County, Environment 
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